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13145 S. Blackbob Road ● Olathe, KS 66062 ● 913-780-6023 ● www.bslcks.org 
Connecting people to Jesus as we gather, grow, and go. 

 

 

BEAUTIFUL SAVIOR WORLDS OF FUN DAY 

 

Sign your youth up for Worlds of Fun. Cost 

will be $40, (includes admission, parking 

and an all-day drink band). Please contact 

Pastor Ada by this Sunday (May 26th). 

Make checks out to Beautiful Savior 

Lutheran Church and write Worlds 

of Fun in the memo line. To sign up go to: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b45abac2dabf49-worlds1. 
 

 

MIRACULOUS MISSION VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
 

Our Miraculous Mission VBS is going to be June 3-7 from 

9:00am-12:00pm. The response to our VBS invitations has 

been incredible. We now have over two hundred children 

registered! This is a huge blessing, but with this blessing 

comes the responsibility of making sure we have the 

volunteers necessary for this Evangelism event to run safely 

and smoothly. Please consider volunteering, even if you 

cannot volunteer the whole week you can still volunteer for 

one two or three days. 
 

In addition to being here that week you can come by the church Sunday afternoon 

between 2:00 and 6:00pm on Sunday June 2nd to help decorate. Another way that you 

can help is to stop by the VBS display and picking up a donation sticky note (or two or 

three or twenty) and bring them to the church the week before VBS.  
 

Here is the link you can use to volunteer please do so soon so that we know how many 

people we have. https://vbsmate.com/events/BeautifulSaviorOlatheKS/17499  

Info As You Go 
 

May 26, 2019 
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PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

EVANGELIZING AND THE PERSECUTED CHURCH 

A seven-week presentation on the persecuted 

church will continue of Wednesday evenings from 

6:15-7:30 pm at Beautiful Savior Lutheran Church. It 

will continue for six weeks and will focus on the 

“Persecuted Church.” If you have questions, please 

email dannyhundley@aol.com or call at 913-322-

0042 (home) or call or text (217) 377-4109 (cell). 
 

THANK YOU! We were overwhelmed by the 

outpouring of Christian love and support shown by all 

during Bill’s recovery from open heart and bypass 

surgery.  Especially meaningful was when the Pastors 

and Vicar visited, prayed, shared and uplifted us with 

God’s word. We thank those who prayed unceasingly, 

sent beautiful cards, gifts of food, and the wonderful 

friends who drove me to and from the hospital 

routinely during his stay at St. Luke’s.   Bill Deckert, 
 

HOST AN INTERNATIONAL STUDENT? Would you 

like to be a host family for an international student 

that would attend Lutheran High for the 2019-2020 

school year? As a host family you have the 

opportunity to change the life of an international 

student. The Lutheran High School of Kansas City 

would like to provide students the opportunity to 

receive a college preparatory education in a Christ-

centered environment for the coming school year. 

Please prayerfully consider and if interested, please 

contact Mrs. Paula Meier at pmeier@lhskc.com. 
 

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 
 

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED! See the display in the narthex and sign up 

where you can help! 

 

VOLUNTEER SNACKS  We are very excited for VBS 

this year!! But VBS doesn't happen without 

volunteers and donations. VBS is in need of YUMMY 

TREATS for the volunteers. If you could bring a bag 

of chips, some cookies, a pan of brownies, a bag of 

candy, it would be GREATLY appreciated!  

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL Today in Sunday School, children 

learn about Jesus healing a blind man (John9). Jesus 

came into this world to forgive us and grand us faith 

– spiritual sight. He gives sight to our souls by 

forgiving our sins. In your family faith discussions 

talk about how sin blinds us in our life of faith. 

Consider asking, “What ways does sin do that? How 

do the Word and Sacraments give us ‘eyes of faith’ so 

that we can believe?” 
 

THRIFT STORE MANAGER POSITION The Lutheran 

High School of Kansas City is taking applications for 

a full-time position of managing a thrift store. The 

manager would work in close partnership with LHS 

to benefit the high school ministry. Please call the 

High School Office at 816-241-5478 and ask for Dr. 

Stelmachowicz for more information. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: THE REZOUND CHOIR WILL BE 

RECORDING ON JUNE 15TH FROM NOON UNTIL 

6:00PM. SILENCE IS NEEDED. PLEASE AVOID 

COMING INTO THE BUILDING OR DOING ANY 

OUTSIDE LAWN OR MAINTENANCE DURING THAT 

TIME PERIOD. THANK YOU!!! 
 

MISSIONS 
 

"DIAPERS AND DOLLARS" Clients of Advice & 

Aid's Parenting program (Bridges) "work" hard to 

"earn" points to "purchase" much needed baby 

supplies from their store named Patty's Closet. The 

one item "purchased" on every shopping trip is 

DIAPERS !!! To help with the ongoing challenge of 

keeping enough DIAPERS in stock for their store, we 

will be collecting DIAPERS and DOLLARS starting on 

Mother's Day, May 12 and ending on Father's Day 

June 16.  Sizes 4-5-6 run out the fastest. Money 

donations will allow Advice & Aid to replenish the 

sizes needed when they run out. Got questions? talk 

to Carolyn Hanson  
 

ADVICE & AID'S 2019 WALK FOR LIFE IS NEXT 

SATURDAY Advice & Aid Pregnancy Centers will 

host their 16th Annual Walk for Life on Saturday, 

June 1st at 8:30 am, in the parking lot of their 

Overland Park Office located at 10901 Granada Ln. 

(I-435 & Roe). Come join & participate in the 2019 

Walk for Life and raise awareness of and money for 

this life-affirming ministry in our community. The 

walk is a fun, family-friendly event with a petting zoo, 

face painting, prizes, food, and prayer. The route is 

mailto:dannyhundley@aol.com
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an easy 2 miles, so strollers and dogs are welcome! 

There is no registration fee to participate, however, 

monetary donations will be accepted if you choose 

to give. Walk registration begins at 8:30 am. Walk 

starts at 9:00am. Activities open around 9:20 am. 
 

PRESCHOOL NEWS 

Connecting children and families to Jesus 

as we gather, grow, and go. 
 

THE TEACHERS have been transitioning and 

cleaning their rooms from our school year schedule 

to our summer camp days. We’re looking forward to 

having our “Down on the Farm” themed camp next 

Wednesday, May 29th, with 4 full classes of children. 

After that, we’ll get the rooms ready for a busy week 

of VBS. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

BETHANY LUTHERAN CHURCH in Overland Park, 

Kansas, is accepting résumés/applications for the 

position of Part-Time Bookkeeper.  Résumés and 

inquiries should be directed to Rev. Dr. Kevin 

Wyssmann at kwyssmann@bethany-joco.org 
 

ADVICE AND AID JOB OPENINGS 

Part-time accountant. 15-20 hours per week. Must 

have Bachelor’s Degree in Accounting or substantial 

experience, proficiency with Excel & QuickBooks, 

non-profit experience a plus, must agree with their 

mission statement and core values.  

Part-Time Staff Nurse. 20-25 hours per week. Will be 

responsible for a wide variety of clinic functions. 

Requirements include: BSN Nursing degree, 

registered in the state of Kansas, Certification in 

limited ultrasound, must agree with mission 

statement and core values.  

Mail your resume and cover letter for either of these 

positions to :Advice & Aid Pregnancy Centers, P.O. 

Box 7123, Shawnee Mission, KS  66207 or email to 

Ruth Tisdale at rtisdale@adviceandaid.com. 

 

VOICE OF THE MARTRYS ADVANCE 

CONFERENCE  Save the date – June 22nd. On this 

date there will be a Voice of the Martyrs Advance 

Conference in Raytown, MO.  The conference is free.  

A free will offering will be taken.  Guest speakers 

include: 

 Gracia Burnham - While serving as missionaries in 

the Philippines, Gracia and her husband, Martin, 

were kidnapped by a militant Muslim group and held 

captive for 376 days. 

 Petr Jasek -  Petr Jasek, a Christian humanitarian 

worker and Czech national, spent 445 days in a 

Sudanese prison. 

 Todd Nettleton -  Todd Nettleton is Chief of Media 

Relations and Message Integration for The Voice of 

the Martyrs and host of VOM Radio. 
 

If you would like to go you may get more 

information and sign up on line at 

https://www.vomadvance.com/conference/60/ or 

you may contact DannyHundley@aol.com or call 

Danny at 913-322-0042.  Maybe we could get a car 

pool going from the church. 

  

mailto:kwyssmann@bethany-joco.org
mailto:rtisdale@adviceandaid.com
https://www.vomadvance.com/conference/60/
mailto:DannyHundley@aol.com
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CALENDAR: 
Sunday, May 26   

 8:00am – Worship w/ Communion 

 9:30am – Education hour 

        10:45am– Worship w/Communion w/Sears Baptism 

 6:00pm – Evening worship w/ Communion 

Monday, May 27 

   Memorial Day – Church Office Closed 

Tuesday, May 28 

 9:30am – Organist practice 

 1:00pm – Staff Meeting 

   7:00pm – Board of Member Engagement 

Wednesday, May 29 

 6:30am - Men’s Breakfast & Bible Study 

 9:00am – Preschool Camp (down on the farm) 

 9:30am – Organist Practice 

 6:00pm – Chimes Choir 

Thursday, May 30 

 YOUTH TO WORLDS OF FUN 

Friday, May 31 

 5:30pm - Aerni Wedding Rehearsal 

Saturday, June 1 

 8:30am – Altar Guild Sunday Prep until 9:30 am 

 4:30pm - Michelle Aerni Wedding 

Sunday June 2  Installation of Church Officers 

 8:00am – Worship w/ Communion 

 9:30am – Education Hour 

        10:45am – Worship w/ Communion  

        12:00pm – VBS Volunteer Training until 2:00pm 

 2:00pm – VBS Decorating until 6:00pm 

 6:00pm – Evening Worship w/ Communion 

 

 

GOD IS GENEROUS TO US, 

AND WE ARE TO IMITATE 

HIM AS BELOVED CHILDREN 

IN OUR GENEROSITY. 

 

“For you know the grace of our 

Lord Jesus Christ, that though 

He was rich, yet for your sake 

He became poor, so that you by His poverty might 

become rich” (2 Corinthians 8-9). 

 

Birthdays: 

May 26 David Curtin 

May 27 Rev. Darrell Matthews 

May 28 Stephen Kerns 

May 30 Jim Teig, Chris Clark, Alex Figueroa, 

  Carol Brandt, Mae Braden 

May 31 Pat Heinicke, Emily Meier, 

  Stephanie Gardner, Caroline Stoll, 

  Willamina Hefte 

June 1 Doug Lassman 

 

  

Anniversaries: 

May 26 Jeff & Katie Hiller 

  Ryan & Kristin Teply 

May 27 Charles & Sharon Sears 

May 28 Howard & Rebecca Harmon 

  Craig & Cheri Hennerberg 

May 29 Mike & Debbie Johnson 

May 30 Jerry & Regina Deke 

May 31 Danny & Charlotte Hundley 

  Mike & Vickie Wolgast 

  Nick & Danelle Wiederholt 

   

 

Our Worship 5-19-19 

Offerings                                                                          $16,194 

Worship Attendance                                                                   433 

 

Sunday School  

Offering                                                                             $83.16 

Attendance                                                                             195 

 

 

Stewardship Corner 
 

God blesses us with different gifts that we can use in 

our service to others.  In 1 Peter 4:10 we read, “As each 

has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good 

stewards of God’s varied grace.”  God works through us 

in serving others.  Paul wrote the following to the 

believers in Ephesus: “For we are His workmanship, 

created in Christ Jesus for good works, which God 

prepared beforehand, that we should walk in them” 

(Ephesians 2:10).  The instruction is clear that, as 

sinners saved by grace alone, we are to render service 

and not sit in idleness.  May God help us all experience 

the joy that comes from serving others. 
 

 
 


